
Pre-Construction Notice 

 
 
 
May 23, 2023 
 
 

Reconstruction of Warren, Bethune, and 
Middle Streets (Williamstown) 

 
 

Contract #09-2023 
Start Date: May 2023   End Date: August 2023 

*Timeline is subject to change 
 
The Township of South Glengarry has awarded the Reconstruction of Warren Street, 
Bethune Street, and Middle Street in Williamstown to Clarence McDonald Excavation 
Ltd. This project includes the complete reconstruction of the existing infrastructure within 
the road right-of-way, including: 
 

• Construction of new roadway complete with concrete curbs. 

• Revitalization of the storm sewer network to improve drainage. 

• Removal of the existing sidewalk on the north side of Warren Street. 

• Reinstatement of disturbed areas (including driveways). 
 
Pre-Construction Work is expected to begin the week of May 23, 2023, with construction 
anticipated through the spring and summer months. A pre-construction survey of the homes 
and buildings in the vicinity of the project will be undertaken by Englobe. 
 
This project is part of the Council-approved 2023 Capital Works Program to renew our aging 
Infrastructure. If you have questions about the upcoming work, please contact us. 
 
Sarah McDonald, P. Eng. 
General Manager, Infrastructure Services 
Township of South Glengarry 
 
Phone: 613-347-1166 
E-mail: smcdonald@southglengarry.com 
Website : www.southglengarry.com 
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